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Any new or additional gun control legislation will only harm law abiding citizens. 

Overwhelmingly crimes are committed by criminals (!) using stolen or otherwise 

illegal firearms. They have already broken the law, adding additional restrictions will 

have ZERO effect. Adding cost or time is folly, law abiding citizens will wait it out, it 

will not decrease the number of firearms or decrease violent crime. Never has, never 

will.  


